
Dear Parents / Carers,

We are delighted to tell you that our annual Christmas Fair will be taking place on Friday 1st
December from 4pm until 6pm at Canford Heath Junior School.

With so many exciting areas and events happening on the day, we wanted to let you know in
advance.

Non-Uniform Day
Our lovely Head Teachers have kindly agreed to allow all the children to come to school in
non-uniform on Friday 1st December, in exchange for a tombola donation. Please see below
the donation requests for each year group: -

EYFS -   sweets/chocolate 
Year 1 -  mini games/puzzles/pocket money toys/fidgets etc…
Year 2 - biscuits/cakes

Year 3 - sweets/chocolate
Year 4 - mini games/puzzles/pocket money toys/fidgets etc…
Year 5 - mini games/puzzles/pocket money toys/fidgets etc…
Year 6 - biscuits/cakes

Raffle
Raffle tickets will be sent home with every student before the event. Tickets are just £1 each
and there are some great prizes this year including National Trust Family Annual
Membership, an Amazon Echo Dot Kids, Family Ticket to PATCH presents Happy's Circus
and much much more! We appreciate your support in asking your family and friends to buy
tickets and return them with payment to the office before the 1st of December or bringing
them along to the Fair. Additional tickets are available in either the school office or at the
Fair, please return any unwanted tickets so that these can be sold. The raffle will be drawn at
the Fair!
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Santa Experience

The children will be able to come and see Santa and his elves at the Fair! Spaces must be

pre-booked by visiting www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole and are priced at £5 per child.

This will include meeting the man himself and a gift. Spaces are limited and will be on a

first-come, first-served basis. Please note that these will be grouped meetings and a time

slot needs to be booked.

Christmas Shopping Court and Craft Area

We have over 25 stallholders attending the Fair, so you can make a start on your

Christmas shopping! Stalls include crafts, gifts, food and more!

There will also be a children’s craft area where children can take part in various crafty

activities for a minimal cost and make some lovely Christmas decorations!

We would like to thank you for all your support. We hope the event goes well and we raise

lots of money for both schools to buy extras that the school's budget doesn't allow for. As

you can imagine, it takes a lot of work to set up these events and extra help is always

greatly appreciated. If you can spare us some time to help set up or clear away from the

Fair, we would love to hear from you. 

Volunteers are needed between 9am-7pm, even if you can spare an hour we'd be very

grateful. Please get in touch via our Facebook page and/or email us at

patch@teachpoole.com.

Looking forward to seeing you there.

All the best from the PATCH and Friends Team
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